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Calendar-: Thank you to our Donors

The Community Foundation would like to recognize and thank the following
individuals, families, and organizations for their generous donations in the month of
April. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Scholarship Vouchers Due in SCCF
office: June 1st

Angola Balloons Aloft: July 10th and

11th Donors

2015 Annual Public Meeting: July Donations can be made online through the Donate Now button, mailed to 1701 N
30th at Mad Anthony's Lakeview Wayne Street Angola, IN 46703, or brought into the office between 8:30am and
Alehouse and Reception Hall at 4 pm 4:30pm Monday through Friday

2015 Endowment Booklet
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http://www.angolaballoonsaloft.com/
http://files.ctctcdn.com/1b07989b001/0ac51ec8-6298-41e5-99c6-1602cc15edfb.pdf
http://www.steubenfoundation.org/news/4583345215
http://www.steubenfoundation.org/youth-programs/4583338043
http://www.steubenfoundation.org/grants/4583314088
https://madbrew.com/
http://www.steubenfoundation.org/donors/4583337499
http://steubenfoundation.org/
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Click Here to see a copy of the
Endowment Funds administered by
SCCF. Updated May 2015

2014 Annual Report
The Steuben County Community
Foundation has recently published its
2014 Annual Report. To see the
report click here.

2013 Public Tax Forms
SCCF 2013 tax forms are now public.
Click here to see the SCCF 2013
Form 990, or Click Here to see the
2013 iIMAN Form 990.

Grant Cycle Calendar

Human Services July 31st
Education October 31st
Healthcare January 31st
Other April 30th

Grant Application

Donor Acknowledgement Letters

Donor Acknowledgement Letters
should be provided by all non-profits
for contributions of $250 or more. If a

donor wishes to make a non cash

contribution of $500 or more, a receipt
must be provided.

Sample Acknowledgement Letter

Board Members

Hope Korte, Chair
Kevin Stoy, Vice Chair
James Burns, Treasurer
Marla Toigo, Secretary
Dave Goodwin
Sherry Holiday
Jim Ingledue
Phil Meyer
Julie Troyer
Randy White
Jan Williams

Staff

Jennifer Danic
President & CEO
jdanic@steubenfoundation.org

Sandy Ferrell
Office Manager
sferrell@steubenfoundation.org
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DONATE NOW

Save the Date: 2015 Annual Public Meeting

You are invited to join us for our Annual Public Meeting on Thursday July 30th at 4 pm. It
will be held at Mad Anthony's Lakeview Alehouse and Reception Hall. There will be
appetizers and a cash bar. All volunteers, donors, and community members are invited to
attend. RSVPs requested by emailing athomas@steubenfoundation.org.

Community Foundation Grants over $100,000 to Students

On Tuesday, May 19, the Steuben County Community Foundation held its annual Donor
Recognition and Scholarship Dinner at Peace Lutheran Church. 50 traditional and
nontraditional students were awarded $101,100 in scholarship money through 56

endowment funds held at the Community Foundation. These students will use these
scholarships to pursue post-secondary education in a variety of studies.

These opportunities are only made possible through the generous contributions made by
our donors. Special thanks to Caruso's Restaurant for catering the event, Peace Lutheran
Church for providing the event space, and everyone who came! Congratulations

seniors!

To see full list of rewards and recipients click here

Students, Donors, and SCCF volunteers gather for
the Donor Recognition and Scholarship Dinner

Janet Grabill and 'Life's a Stage"

Janet Grabill established The "Life's a Stage" Drama Scholarship in memory of her
daughter Michelle Grabill Everidge who passed away from breast cancer thirteen
years ago.

Janet Grabill, who started this scholarship in memory of her daughter was a teacher and
guidance counselor. She taught at Angola for about 30 years including a variety of
subjects; English, PE, Health and Wellness, and Nutrition. Including her time as a
teacher she was also a guidance counselor for both Angola Middle and Elementary

Schools. Click here to read more.
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https://mlsvc01-prod.s3.amazonaws.com/1b07989b001/f9ed08ce-f40f-4b7e-96a1-0fbc7b489516.pdf
https://mlsvc01-prod.s3.amazonaws.com/1b07989b001/3f323de5-68f5-4794-976d-1e7878751cb1.pdf
https://donatenow.networkforgood.org/sccf
mailto:sferrell@steubenfoundation.org
https://origin.library.constantcontact.com/doc209/1102624420017/doc/7X0d0YYMJqPmoPKz.pdf
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http://files.ctctcdn.com/1b07989b001/88ce5390-2b3c-435a-959c-01684b39a9a5.pdf
http://www.steubenfoundation.org/aboutus/boardandstaff.html
mailto:jdanic@steubenfoundation.org
https://origin.library.constantcontact.com/doc209/1102624420017/doc/6joQdWXa6AfwZdxn.pdf
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Jacqui Gentile
Program Associate
jgentile@steubenfoundation.org

Pam Harger
Youth Philanthropy Coordinator
pharger@steubenfoundation.org

Jana Olson
Intern
jolson@steubenfoundation.org

Andrew Thomas
Intern
athomas@steubenfoundation.org

The Steuben County Community
Foundation has a Notary Public on
staff.

Contact Sandy Ferrell for details.

The Baron von Steuben Society is
based upon a
donor making
a provision for
a specific
charity or
general gift
through the
Steuben
County
Community
Foundation in his or her estate plans.
This can be done through any of the
following methods: will bequests, life-
income, vehicles, trusts, life insurance
policies, or tax sheltered accounts
(IRA, 401K). There are not any set
restrictions or minimums. If you are
interested in becoming a member of
the Baron von Steuben Society and
creating a legacy impacting future
generations, or would like further
information about providing an estate
planning gift, please call or email
Jennifer Danic at (260)665-6656.

Janet Grabill established "Life's a Stage" Scholarship as a memorial to her daughter
Michelle.

6th Annual Bike 101 Lakes Raises over $10,000

The 6th Annual Bike 101 Lakes event held on May 9th raised over $10,000.00 for the
Indiana Humanities Council Fund at the Community Foundation. It had a total of 192
riders. With the eamnings, we were able to grant $5,120.00 in summer grant's to eleven
area students as well as award a $1,500.00 college scholarship.

It was a great day and everyone really enjoyed their rides. Everyone was worried about

the weather as the weatherman was calling for thunderstorms, but it ended up being a

beautiful, dry day! Thank you to the many dedicated volunteers who make this event
possible year after year.

To see the summer grant recipients Click Here.

Back: Cady Davidson, Kenneth McClung, Sarah Wilson,
Shantel Cross, Janis Sarrazin
Front: Sammual Corber, Emily Rheinheimer, Morgan O'Beirne,
Mayah Yacoob

SCCF Introduces New Summer Interns!
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A grant from Lilly Endowment through the Indiana Philanthropy Alliance has provided

the Steuben County Community Foundation with the opportunity to hire two new interns
for the summer. Jana Olson is studying Marketing at Butler University. She has an
interest in non-profits and/or healthcare administration. Andrew Thomas is studying

Philanthropy at Indiana University - Purdue University Indianapolis. He wants to travel

oversees with a focus on humanitarian aid. Both are FIST alumni. Welcome to SCCF!

Thomas and Olson are excited about a summer at the Community Foundation.

Wonder What We Do?

Do you read this newsletter month after month and still wonder what we do? Check out
this quick video from Embolden to learn more!

PO AR
Whatis a Community Foundation
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https://youtu.be/cognB4M_Rtw



http://steubencountycommunityfoundation.wordpress.com/
http://steubenfoundation.org/
http://www.facebook.com/steubenfoundation

